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CENTRAL EAJRK WEST at 79th STREET
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Department op Astronomy and 
'the Hayden Planetarium

Clyde Fisher, ph. d„ ll.d., cpkatoe-in-ghibk June 10, 1940

Miss Laura Gilpin, 
Colorado Springs, 
Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Congratulations most heartily on your gorgeous 
photographs illustrating Dr. Valliant's article on 
"Chichen Itza" in the current number of Natural History 
Magazine.

A day or two ago a friend of yours attended 
one of my lectures in the Planetarium. She came to the 
lecture-box afterwards and conveyed to me your greetings. 
I was very much pleased to hear from you in this way.
I often recall with pleasure my little visit to your 
studio in Colorado Springs.

With the highest personal regards, I remain,

Sincerely yours

Clyd^frisher


